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Dear Senators
Anecdotal evidence that abortion clinics and abortionists do not warn 
women of the dangers of having aboritons or the alternatives to having 
an aborion is abundant.

In some cases litigation is being undertaken by women who are having 
side effects of abortions that they were not warned about and some 
large payouts are being awarded.

I therefore recommend  that all abortion clinics should be required to 
fully inform mothers of  the dangers of  having an abortion and the 
alternatives to killing unborn Australians.

Finally, this is an important issue to me.  I will be taking note of the 
speeches and votes of my elected representatives on this issue then 
considering this when I vote in the election due in 2007.

Sincerely

Kenneth Ian Glasgow
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